
Class 3 Update 4.10.24 

 
Dear Families, 

 
What a busy couple of weeks in Class 3. Everyone has definitely settled into the year with lots of 
smiles and giggles. 
 
Homework 
Each child now has their own login to Times Tables Rock Stars (TTRS) and we would like them to get 
used to the website over the next couple of weeks, before we start to set homework on there. 
Please continue to read with your child as often as possible and remember to return those reading 
records every day, every team point counts! We are looking for at least three parent signatures per 
week but we encourage as many as possible. 
 
Reminder: Y3 spelling homework must be returned on a Thursday and Y4 on a Wednesday. 
 
Learning highlights! 
The children have really got stuck into their new English text The Stone Age boy, which links 
perfectly with our history and science topics. We have been writing postcards home from the Stone 
Age using adverbials and are beginning to write our own narrative, based on the book. Last week, we 
got the clay out and made some of our own fossils, we’re pretty sure if Mary Anning found them she 
would be impressed! The children have also been creating some wonderful Stone Age artwork and 
we have been learning about mindfulness in PSHE too!  
 
Our Harvest Celebration was a wonderful end to the week and the children did themselves proud 
with their link between modern day farming and farming during the Stone Age. 
 
Next week, we have a visitor from Leeds City Museum to look forward to. They will be bringing 
artefacts for the children to hold and to discuss their origin. If you haven’t yet paid the £3 
contribution towards the cost of this visitor then please find the link on school money – thank you! 
Keep up the good work Class 3! 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mr Sturgess and Mrs Miller 
  
 


